
 

Run 4 the Greenway 

September 7, 2013 
 

 

 

As part of our Special Event Permit with the 

City of Greensboro we are required to notify 

business and  residents that may be affected by 

a Street Closure. 
 

On, Saturday, September 7th, the Run 4 the 

Greenway will be coming through your 

neighborhood.   
 

 The 1-Mile race starts at 5:00pm on Davie 

Street between Friendly and Market and 

runs South on Davie to MLK, around the 

underpass and then back North on Davie. 
 

 The 8-K race starts at 5:30pm on Davie 

Street between Friendly and Market, heads 

South on Davie and follows the route indi-

cated.    
 

 The only streets that will be totally closed  

to through traffic will be: 

 1.  N. Davie  between Market and          

  Friendly from 4:45 to 6:00.  

 2. North Elm from Friendly to Bellemeade from 2pm to 7pm  

 3. Westbound Spring Garden from Greenway to Aycock.  
 

 All other streets on or near the race route will be open to vehicular traffic with periodic closings for runner safety. 

 

For more information regarding road closures for the RUN 4 the GREENWAY please phone 274.4595. 


